
De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter  
Monday 6th December 2021                                                                                                     

Dear pupils, parents and carers, 

PARENTS’/CARERS’ EVENINGS—Tuesday 7th/Wednesday 8th December  
Due to the increasing numbers of COVID-19 and the new variant, we are asking ALL parents/carers 
to wear masks, unless exempt. Please wear masks whilst inside the school and please try to so-
cially distance where possible. 

CHRISTMAS TREE 
We have a real 6 ft Christmas Tree at school and we will be giving it to one family for Christmas. 
Please let Ms Icilda or Miss Rader know if you would like the Christmas Tree. Names will be put 
into a hat and drawn at random. Please note that the Christmas Tree will need to be transport-
ed by the family who is taking it and will need to be collected on Friday 17th December. 
Thank you and have a great week, 
Daniela Rader (Head of School) 

IMPORTANT DATES, 2021 –2022 

Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th December Parent/Carer Evenings 

Friday 10th December Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 13th—Wednesday 15th December Magnolia Class to Ufton Court 

Friday 17th December Class discos and non-uniform day 

Friday 17th December, 3:30pm End of Autumn Term 

SYCAMORE CLASS VISIT THE 
CHOCOLATE MUSEUM 

Year 6 went to make their own chocolate to cele-

brate their topic learning at the Chocolate Muse-

um. They have been learning about the Mayans 

during the Autumn Term and were excited about 

creating their own chocolate and even braved 

using chilli powder! 

FIG CLASS WRITE ABOUT THE EVERYWHERE 
BEAR 

Fig Class have been reading The Everywhere Bear by Julia Donaldson and 

have been thinking about how the bear was feeling. Look at Reception’s 

amazing writing—they have used their phonics to help them! Well done! 

HANUKKAH SAMEACH 
Wishing all our families who have celebrated 

over the last week a very Happy Hanukkah. 

May peace, love and joy come to you and your 

family during this Festival of Lights. 

 

PARENT WARNING 
Online safety experts have been alerted 
to a video game called Poppy Playtime, 
being described by some users as an 
“introduction to horror.” Videos, versions 

of the game, and associated material are becoming in-
creasingly popular on YouTube, Roblox, and other 
platforms used by young children. Please ensure you are 
monitoring your child’s use of technology. 
Poppy Playtime features frightening images and themes 
that are paired with child-friendly items. This may be 
especially upsetting to children who have not 
yet developed the resilience to deal with 
disturbing content. Check out the Safer 
Schools website for more information on 
how to keep your children safe online  

https://
oursaferschools.co.uk/  



Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Star Awards for Maths this 

week! 

Fig :  Isla 

Beech :  Soraya 

Birch :   Nermin 

Olive:  Alishah 

Magnolia:  Grace 

Sycamore:  Kirsty 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Special Awards for Writing 

this week! 

Fig :  James 

Beech :  Jemimah 

Birch:  Alfie 

Olive:  William 

Magnolia:  Can 

Sycamore:  Nyah 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Consistently Good Behaviour 

Awards this week! 

Fig :  Kehinde 

Beech :  Nala 

Birch:  Nermin & Ronnie 

Olive:  Marcus 

Magnolia:  Jorja 

Sycamore:  Nico and Nevaeh 

Lunchtime:  Berk and Rahmat 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children for receiving 

Special Awards for PE this week!:  

  Beech:  Arin   

  Birch :   William 

  Olive:  Khiyarra 

  Magnolia:  Amaya 

     

                  Well done to these children for being 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

 Leaderboard 

1st: Mia 

2nd: Aiden 

3rd:  Obi 

 

 

Most Active Last Week: 

Birch: Meherull 

Olive: Aiden 

Magnolia: Mia 

Sycamore:  Noah 

 

READING PLUS 
 

Most Active Last Week: 

Olive: Marcus 

Magnolia:  Ishak 

Sycamore:  Blessing 

Being on time helps your child have a settled start to the day and 
prevents missed learning. Here are the percentage of late marks 
by class last week: 

Fig : 0.8% //  Beech : 2.3% //  Birch : 4.3% //   

Olive : 2.3% //  Magnolia : 3.1% //  Sycamore: 3.5% 

There has been an improvement, however, please continue to 
ensure that your child is punctual for school each day!

Our attendance target is 95.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day!

Beech Class: 95.7% (    from last week) 

Birch Class:  90.3% (     from last week) 

Olive Class: 94.1% (  = from last week) 

Magnolia Class: 92.8% (     from last week) 

Sycamore Class: 92.8% (      from last week) 

These figures are for last week. 

Ayyub—7 

Tiani—10 

Soraya—6 


